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Golden Retriever Rescue of the Rockies (GRRR) has received a $100,000 donation from Mitchell Graye and Pam Hollister 

for capital improvements to GRRR’s facility in Jefferson County. 

The donation will create a Facility Maintenance Fund for capital property improvements, as they are needed. Graye and 

Hollister funded the purchase of the facility in 2011, named Phoebe’s Place for their first GRRR Golden Retriever. 

"Pam and I were always aware Phoebe's Place would need upgrades, repairs and major maintenance. We hope this 

donation allows GRRR fundraising to be used for its primary and best purpose- caring for the dogs” said Mitchell Graye. 

“We are extremely grateful to Mitchell and Pam for their ongoing generosity,” said Kevin Shipley, GRRR Executive 

Director. “Most of our fundraising efforts are for dog-related costs, especially for veterinary care, “ Shipley added. “It is 

wonderful to have major donors who understand the need to maintain and enhance the property over time.” 

The Facility Fund will include items such as a back-up generator for use during power outages, improvements to the 

septic system, and other costly, but necessary upgrades and improvements. 

Regards, 
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